
MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

ROSE GARDEN BRIDGE

Meeting: Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting date: 16 January 2020 

Raised by: Alderman Briscoe 

Question: 

Could the Director please provide an update in relation to the Rose Garden Bridge 
and when it is expected for the official opening of the bridge to be undertaken? 

Response: 

A formal opening of the Rose Garden Bridge has been delayed due to the restrictions 
placed upon gatherings by the Chief Medical Officer due to the impact of the COVID 
19 pandemic. 

These restrictions are being progressively lifted and a suitable opening date will be 
selected in the near future to officially open the bridge. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Karen Abey 
ACTING DIRECTOR CITY LIFE 
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